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March 8, 2023

Samantha Lawrence

Freedom From Religion Foundation
P.O. Box 750

Madison, WI 53701

Re: Coloma rest area

Dear Ms. Lawrence:

Your letter of January 17, 2023 to the Wisconsin Department of Transportation concerning certain
signage located at the Coloma rest stop was referred to me for investigation and response.

Thank you for the correspondence and the photographs to bring this to our attention. We have determined
the current signs as described should be removed and we have accordingly directed our regional staff to

remove the signs.

If I can be of further assistance or if you have any other questions, please contact me on my direct office
phone number at: (608) 266-7570 or by email at: eileen.millercarter@dot.wi.gov.

Thank you for your attention to the above.

Sincerely,
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Attorney Eileen Miller Carter

cc: David Stertz, WisDOT
Secretary Craig Thompson, WisDOT



